Mr. Dan Osoba

Aurora Planning Department
15151 E Alameda Parkway
Aurora, Colorado 80012

Re: Lamar Landing — Davis Multifamily Site Plan — Letter of Authorization

Dear Mr. Osoba:

This letter authorizes Norris Design and Kimley Horn on behalf of Nevin Gun Club, LLC
(Property Owner) as property owner and Davis Development, Inc., as applicant, to make
the required planning and entitlement document submittals for the Lamar Landing — Davis

Multifamily Site Plan and Subdivision Plat.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, please contact any member
of the development team as listed in the Letter of Introduction.

Sincerely,

Nevin Gun Club, LLC
By
Print Namé
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